No

Course Cuts!! No Job Cuts!!

Administration on several CSU campuses are planning course cuts, faculty job
losses, and larger classes sizes for Fall 2025 Term and beyond. This manufactured
austerity comes as the CSU is set to receive a 5% increase in funding from the
state and enact a 34% increase in student tuition over five years.

There'’s no reason to cut courses or jobs!

What faculty can do:

Follow the money at campus budget meetings.
Bring some colleagues, and ask:

How many courses are being eliminated as a result of admin’s push to increase faculty-to
student-ratios in our classes?

How many faculty positions could be sustained if funding went to instruction and students,
instead of buildings or parking lots?

How does cutting courses, taking work away from lecturers, and increasing everyone else’s
workloads support student learning and success?

At what rate has campus police spending increased since (insert date)?

How is management ensuring cuts don't come at the cost of student success?

How are we centering our goals related to diversity, equity, and inclusion in how the campus
moves forward with budget cuts? What is the anticipated impact to our first-generation and
BIPOC students?

What is the current faculty-to-management (MPP) ratio and why is reducing the number of
MPP positions not part of the conversation?

Submit a public information request to your university for its audited
financial statements, or records of their expenditures.

Read our report
that details how
CSU management
is hoarding money
in reserves and
investment
accounts. Time to
invest in students
and their front-line
educators! Scan the QR code
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